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This week marks the end of another busy and productive year at West Chinnock School.  

The end of the school year is always a time of mixed emotions as we celebrate successes 

as well as saying goodbye to those who are moving on.  Our Year 6s, who are heading off 

to Secondary school, have been with us from the age of four.  The top year group in any 

school really sets the tone for the year.  Our Year 6 have been a group of children who 

have led the way, setting quite the example for our Year 5 to follow (not least with their en-

terprise project which concluded last week). 

We also say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Corner and Mrs Oakes who are leaving us.  We 

wish them well with new adventures and thank them for their dedication and service to pu-

pils.  In September, we welcome Mrs Hobbs who will be supporting the day to day running 

of the school office. 

Please visit the News section of our website to look back at what pupils have been up to 

this year.  To mention just a few; Odd Socks Day, Christingle, sporting fixtures, Residential, 

trips and visits, Prayer Day, willow art and gardening.  This week a picture of Acorn class 

busy with fieldwork at the seaside on their trip to sunny Lyme Regis. 

It has been a pleasure to see so many of you in school over the last few weeks to share in 

end of term events with staff and pupils; Sports Day, the Year 6 sale and the end of term 

Awards Celebration.  This week too, parents and carers are invited to join us for the Poetry 

Slam and Leavers Service tomorrow. 

A reminder that the last day of term is Wednesday 24
th
 July and school will close early on 

this day at 2:00pm. 

The school calendar for the 2024-25 academic year is on the school website.  Our first day 

back is Thursday 5
th
 September. 

Finally, I would like to thank teachers, support staff, volunteers, the PFA, governors and 

parents for everything you have done to support our pupils this year.   

I wish you all a restful, restorative and enjoyable summer break and look forward to return-

ing in September! 

Mr Caswell 

Upcoming dates  

Tuesday 23rd July-Poetry Slam 9.00am 

Tuesday 23rd July-Year 6 Leavers Service in Church at 2pm 

Wednesday 24th July—last day of term (2pm finish) 

Thursday 5th September - return to school 

Thursday 12th-Friday 13th  September - camping trip (Years 4-6) 

Clubs this week 

Early Bird 

Mon—Wed 8.25am—8.55am 

Our half term Core Value: 

Thankfulness 

https://www.nortonandwestchinnockschools.co.uk/news/chinnock
https://www.nortonandwestchinnockschools.co.uk/SiteAssets/Files/Term%20Dates%20and%20Holidays%202024-25%20(1).pdf
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West Chinnock’s Geographers on a seaside field trip to sunny Lyme Regis, buckets, spades 

and clipboards at the ready! 

Clubs this week 

Early Bird 

Mon—Wed 8.25am—8.55am 

 

Our half term Core Value: Thankfulness 


